
From: "Thouis (Ray) Jones" <thouis@gmail.com> 
To: SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, JCurro@town.arlington.ma.us,  DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us, 

DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us,  JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us, Marie Krepelka 
<mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>,  townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us, ldiggins@gmail.com, 

 michaiahforselectboard@gmail.com 

Date: Tue, 2 Jun 2020 12:22:34 -0400 
Subject: Please fix intersection of Mass. Ave. and Appleton Street 

  
 

 
  

To the Select Board, 

  
I'm writing to urge you to take immediate (as well as long-term) action to improve safety at and around 

the intersection of Mass. Ave. and Appleton Street.  This intersection is unsafe for almost all users, but 
particularly pedestrians and cyclists, with the death of Charlie Proctor being only the most recent 

evidence. 

  
This intersection is heavily used by a large number of young students going to Ottoson, and I fear that 

it's only a matter of time until another death or serious injury occurs there. 
  

I urge the Board to take immediate action to improve this intersection. I also urge you to expedite longer 
term improvements, such as those suggested in the 2012 CTPS recommendations, e.g., realigning the 

geometry of the intersection to shorten crossings and improve sight lines.  In addition, a left-on-green 

only signal would help a repeat of the crash that killed Charlie Proctor. 
  

Thank you, 
Thouis Jones 

51A Wyman Terrace, Arlington 

  

 


